
22 September 2000

Chief, Equipment Authorization Branch
Federal Communications Commission
P. O. Box 358315
Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5315

RE: Confidentiality change for HM Electronics
FCC ID: BYM900cc; Grant Date: 03/23/00

Dear Sir/Madam:

In the Exhibits is a Confidentiality letter for the above FCC ID number. Confidentiality was not
chosen at the time of the filing and HME wishes to have this changed.

Please note that TÜV Product Service is the authorized agent for HM Electronics.

For questions, please contact me at jevans@tuvps.com 858 546 3999 (ext. 419).

Sincerely,

Judy Evans
Technical Writer


